Dear Parents,

I hope you all had a restful Thanksgiving Holiday with your children. Long before the break (a month ago), I gave the students a long-term assignment. Students will need to create a book trailer for a book they are excited about reading. It is due on **Wednesday, December 21, 2016**.

In the past, students have worked incredibly hard on their projects. Most students work in groups while others work independently. Be sure to check with your child to be sure they have decided on a specific book, the book has not been read yet, and they are excited about the book coming out.

Many students have enjoyed being able to view the videos on the class blog. Students should **not** submit a trailer with their names embedded the video. Names should left out.

Finally, if you would prefer not to have your child represented in a video on the Internet, please advise them to write an essay about the book they are excited about reading.

Once again the assignment is due on Wednesday, December 21st.

Sincerely,

Chris Bruff